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Colo. tap water violates health standards

April 28 2008

Tap water being consumed in 37 small Colorado communities has been
found to have violated state health standards, state records show.

State records show the tap water supply, which is used by 30,000
Colorado residents, had levels of naturally occurring uranium and
radium radionuclides higher than current standards, The Denver Post
reported Sunday.

Environmental Protection Agency official Jack Rycheky said
implementing a better water treatment system in those affected
communities would likely cost millions of dollars.

"When you've got a couple million customers tied in, you can afford
treatment," the regional drinking water program chief said. "But if you
have 100 people ... treatment is very expensive."

The new standards for radium in tap water are anything more than 5
picocuries of radiation per liter, while 30 micrograms of uranium in a
liter of water is the maximum level.

Higher levels of both radioactive elements would place Colorado
residents at a higher risk for both kidney damage and cancer, the Post

said.

Copyright 2008 by United Press International

172



PHYS 19X

Citation: Colo. tap water violates health standards (2008, April 28) retrieved 18 April 2024 from
https://phys.org/news/2008-04-colo-violates-health-standards.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private
study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is
provided for information purposes only.

2/2



https://phys.org/news/2008-04-colo-violates-health-standards.html
http://www.tcpdf.org

